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From: Info <info@edenpark.co.nz>

Sent: Tuesday, 17 December 2019 3:39 pm

To:

Subject: The Hood - Final Christmas party reminder and Stadium Stomp

To view this email as a web page, go here.
 

The Hood Christmas Party 

A reminder that tomorrow, Wednesday 18 December, from 5.30-7.30pm we’re 
holding our annual Christmas Party for members of The Hood. There will be music 
thanks to Eden Park Ambassador Jono Heaps, food and beverages. 

Please note RSVP is now closed – Santa has packed his gifts for those children 
attending and he is en route! 

Entry is via Gate J, near the bus hub, off Reimers Avenue. Should it be raining 
tomorrow, the event will be held in the South Level 4 Lounge which can be 
accessed via Entry G reception off Reimers Avenue. 

Stadium Stomp 

The country’s biggest stair climb, Stadium Stomp, returns to Eden Park next year. 
After a three-year break the ultimate stair climb is returning on Saturday 4 April with 
a revised course including a lap of the ground to finish. Participants follow a stair 
climbing course throughout the grandstands and can choose between a 
challenging 5000-stair full course, a 2000-stair junior course (5-11 years), or for the 
super fit, the Unlimited category where participants can keep “stomping” and repeat 
the course as many times as they can within the event time frame, making this the 
biggest stair climbing event in New Zealand. The event is open to all levels of 
fitness and more information can be found here. 
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can view our  privacy policy here. 

   

 


